
h Dia doras riamh n Hgf Parish of St Joseph & St Benildus & St Mary        
SUNDAY 28 JULY 2024 – SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 CONTACTS 
Fr Liam Power PP  051 348 077 
Fr Bobby Power  051 348 077 
Fr Ray Liddane   051 874 284 
Parish Office/Sacristy 
 051 348 077 
 
 

 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday - 9 am to 1 pm 
 
 

 

PARISH SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday 11 am – 2 pm 
 
 

 

PARISH EMAIL/WEBSITE 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
jbmparish.com 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER EMAIL ITEMS 
Email: jbmnews@gmail.com by 
Wednesday each week at 12 pm  
 
 

 

BAPTISMS, WEDDINGS &  
CERTIFICATE REQUESTS 
Email: parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
 
 

 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
www.facebook.com/josephand 
benildus/ 
 

 
 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASSES 
St. Joseph & Benildus Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-joseph-and-st-benildus-waterford 
St. Mary’s Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-marys-church-waterford 
 

 

 
 

 

MASS & SERVICE TIMES 
St Joseph & St Benildus Church 
Mass: Sunday 
5.45 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
9.30 am – Children’s Liturgy Mass 
12.00 noon 
Mass: Monday to Friday 
7.30 am & 10.30 am 
Mass: Saturday 
10.30 am & Novena Prayer 
Holydays of Obligation 
5.45 pm Vigil, 7.30 am & 10.30 am 
(or as announced) 
Confessions 
Saturday after 10.30 am Mass or 
on request 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Mass: Sunday 
7.15 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
10.45 am 
Holydays of Obligation 
10.45 am (or as announced) 
 

 
SAFEGUARDING 
The Safeguarding Representatives 
for the Parish of St. Joseph & St 
Benildus & St. Mary’s are Michael 
Maher and Mary O’Sullivan. 
If you have a safeguarding concern, 
contact the Diocesan Designated 
Liaison Person, Fr John Harris at 
087 966 1959 or Anne Walsh at 
089 4858845. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Mary Cunningham (nee Fraher), John’s Hill, Waterford 

ANNIVERSARIES / REMEMBRANCE 
Orla Phelan Dehayne, Joe Browne, E.C. John, Charlie & 
Margaret O’Keeffe, Reggie & Alan Garrigan, Thomas 
O’Donovan (1st Anniversary) and his son Paul O’Donovan 
and his daughter Elaine whose anniversaries occur at this 
time also. 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS THIS  
WEEKEND 27/28 JULY 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: Mary McGeary (Anniversary) 
 Bernie Hayden (Month’s Mind) 
9.30 am:  
12 Noon: Mary & Tony Mescall (Anniversary) 
 Judy Morgan (Month’s Mind) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Marian Sharpe (Month’s Mind) 
  Rita & Michael Quinton (Anniversary) 
  Bryan Jones (1st Anniversary)  
10.45 am: Michael Troy (Anniversary)  

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS NEXT  
WEEKEND 3/4 AUGUST 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: Billy & Mary Murphy (Anniversary) 
9.30 am:  
12 Noon: Oonagh White (Anniversary & Birthday 

Remembrance) 
 Charles & Eileen Coughlan (Anniversary) 
 Donal Lambe (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Pat McNamara (Anniversary) 
10.45 am: Tom Kennedy (Month’s Mind) 
  Mary Kenny (Anniversary) 
  Elizabeth (Liz) Donegan (1st Anniversary) 

WORLD DAY FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE ELDERLY 
The World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly will be 
celebrated for the fourth time in 2024 on Sunday 28 July 
- the Sunday closest to the Feast of Saints Joachim and 
Anne, Grandparents of Jesus. The theme chosen by Pope 
Francis for this year's celebration is: "Do not cast me off 
in my old age" (cf. Psalm 71:9). For info, go to 
https://www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org/wo
rlddayforgrandparentsandtheelderly/. 

7.30 AM MASS PAUSING IN AUGUST 
There will be no 7.30 am mass for the month of August 
at St. Joseph & Benildus Church. The last 7.30 am Mass 
for the summer will be held on Wednesday 31st July. 
The 7.30 am Mass will resume on Monday 2nd 
September 2024. 

PETITIONS FOR LOURDES 
Fr Bobby Power will be in Lourdes from 1st to 6th 
August 2024 on a pilgrimage. If anyone has petitions, 
please write them out on a piece of paper and put in a 
sealed envelope (no money needed, just the petition) 
and drop into the Parish Office or either sacristy before 
31st July 2024.  These petitions will be put into the 
petition box at the grotto and prayed for. 

PARISH SUMMER TRIP 
Join us on Tuesday, August 6th for a wonderful day in 
An Tairseach, Dominican Ecology Centre, and Gardens 
in Wicklow Town. We will have a talk, a tour, and a 
beautiful organic lunch. The cost for the day is €35 per 
person. The bus leaves St Benildus Car Park at 8am and 
returns at 5.30pm. Please contact the Parish Office by 
Tuesday, July 30th to book your place. 
 

CHURCH COLLECTION 
20/21 July 2024 - € 2,258 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 
The monthly St. Vincent de Paul 
gate collection will take place at all 
Masses next weekend (3rd/4th 
August). Thanks for your generous 
support. 

BOOKING MASS INTENTIONS 
All intentions must be made 
through the Parish Office only, 
either by telephone at 051 348077 
or by email to:  
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 

MSF COLLECTION 
A collection for MSF (Médecins 
San Frontières) GAZA will take 
place on 11th August 2024 at the 
Haven Hotel, Dunmore East 
(weather permitting).  Contact: 
Angela 086 736 7129. 

YOUTH 2000 SUMMER FESTIVAL 
August 15th-18th at Clongowes 
Wood College, Co Kildare. Ages 16-
35. Donation only. Faith, fun, 
fellowship! For more info 
including bus routes, go to 
www.youth2000.ie. 

SILENT RETREAT 
The Foyer of Charity is holding a 
Silent Retreat from August 26th to 
September 1st at Mount Melleray 
Abbey, Waterford. The theme is "If 
you but knew the gift of God…" and 
it will be preached by Fr. Kilian 
Byrne. The retreat offers a time to 
escape noise and distractions and 
listen to the Spirit of God, Who is 
Love. It includes silence, prayer, 
teachings, and liturgy of the 
Church. The cost is €400 (full 
board). To book, please contact 
Helen at 086-1678027 or via email 
at hellywilliams@gmail.com. More 
info at www.foyerofcharity.ie.  

AUTUMN ACTIVITIES 
We are currently planning 
activities for the autumn in the 
Parish and would love to receive 
your ideas. There is a suggestion 
box at the back of both Churches. 
Please let us know what courses, 
classes, and events you would like 
to see happening. Thank you. 

RELICS OF ST BERNADETTE TO 
VISIT DIOCESE 
A very special event will take place 
in the Diocese on 17th & 18th 
September. The relics of St. 
Bernadette will visit the Diocese 
and a programme of events will be 
held in the Cathedral of the Most 
Holy Trinity over the two days.  
More details will follow soon. 
 


